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TELEHEALTH VERIFICATION FORM


Per US Government agency, Health and Human Services, the public health emergency declaration 
for the Covid - 19 pandemic ended as of Friday, May 11, 2023. 


What this means for you, if you have commercial insurance or a Medicaid insurance plan,  you will 
need to contact your insurance company and ask the following two questions:


	 1.  Does my insurance plan allow me to engage in therapy services using a HIPAA 

	     compliant telehealth platform?


	 	 	 Yes	 	 	 	 No


	 2.  May I continue to see my provider, ___________________, using HIPAA compliant 

	      telehealth?


	 	 	 Yes	 	 	 	 No


If the answer to either of the questions is “NO”, then you will need to plan for in-person services; 
or, be prepared to pay out of pocket what is not covered by your insurance plan.  Please confirm 
with your provider what you learn from you insurance company.


If you have Medicare insurance, the telehealth benefit for you is extended through December 31, 
2024.  


I understand that I am financially responsible for all services not covered by my insurance plan 
including behavioral telehealth sessions.  My signature below indicates that I agree to contact my 
insurance company described above.


____________________________________________	 	 _________________________

Name		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Date


____________________________________________

Signature
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